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75Dear Mr. Neumann: -

This letter is in response to your letter of June 13, 1980, presenting pre-
liminary water quality data for Pattern IV. Conditional authorization is
granted to start Pattern IV pending completion of our review of the May 30,
1980 comptinnce submittal and receipt of additional final water quality data.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,

j, , , ' , | t!% ~
Dennis Morrow
District IV Engineer
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